
Upcoming Meetings

What’s New in the City?

All meetings are open and available to the public to attend. Times 
& dates are subject to change. Visit the City website for the most 

current information, meeting locations and agendas. 
www.cityoflynnhaven.com

Bank Draft- Applications for setting up bank drafts are available on our website and at the Customer Service Center.
Cash Payments- Cash Payments are only accepted when paying in person at the Customer Service Center. We accept no responsibility for cash 
payments lost in the mail or placed in the drop box. 
Credit Card- Payment by Visa or MasterCard can be made in person in the Drive Thru, by Telephone, or Online.
Drive Thru- Payments can be made by check, credit card, or cash.
Mail- To ensure proper credit to your account, enclose bottom portion of your bill and include your account number and customer number on your check 
or money order.
In Person - Customer Service Center at 817 Ohio Ave, Lynn Haven, FL 32444.
Payment Drop Box- A drive by payment drop box is located at 817 Ohio Ave, Lynn Haven, FL 32444. No Cash Please. 
Telephone- Please dial 850-265-2121 ext. 0. 
Online- Please visit www.CityofLynnHaven.com. 

**Please help keep our waterways clean, make sure only rain goes down street drains.**
View the City of Lynn Haven 2020 Water Quality Report at https://www.cityoflynnhaven.com/ArchiveCenter/ViewFile/Item/132. This document contains 
important information about the source and quality of your drinking water. We detected 14 contaminants-none above the EPA acceptable level. If you 

prefer a copy mailed to you, please call (850)265-0087 or return your bill with this check box [  ] marked.

Payment Options:

“Progressively enriching our 
community’s quality of life by 

providing consistent and transparent 
customer service to our residents.”

For more event info or vendor applications, visit the City website at 
www.CityofLynnHaven.com. Follow us on the City’s Facebook, Twitter & Instagram. 

Winter Wonderland 2021 premier holiday shopping 
event has been announced and we are looking 
for vendors! Also, we are looking for local dance 
groups and performers to 
bring cheer this season! Find 
this year’s vendor application 
on our website at www.
cityoflynnhaven.com or contact 
Marketing & Communications 
Team by calling 850.248.0483.  

The direct introduction of stormwater into the wastewater 
collection system causes sewer to back-up into homes, 
businesses and can create sewer overflows into 
waterways and other environmentally sensitive areas.
Please help the City of Lynn Haven reduce sanitary 
sewer overflows by not plumbing your gutters into 
the sewer line of your home or business. Inspect and 
replace any damaged sewer clean-outs and caps.
Homes and businesses with rain gutters and 
downspouts that discharge stormwater to the sewer 
service lateral, or a broken sewer clean-out is a 
violation of city ordinance 70-91 and 70-98 (12).
Gutters and downspouts should drain onto 
your property or into the city’s stormwater 
system, not the wastewater collection system. 
See examples on our website and Facebook page. For 
additional information please contact the Utility Department 
@ 850-248-0580 or publicutilities@cityoflynnhaven.com.

City Commission Pre-Meeting	           Sept. 25th 8:00AM
Budget Workshop		            Sept. 28th 5:00PM
City Commission Meeting  	           Sept. 28th 5:30PM
Table Talk w/City Manager	           Sept. 30th 5:30PM
Planning Commission		            Oct. 5th 5:30PM
City Commission Pre-Meeting                 Oct. 8th 8:00AM
City Commission Meeting                        Oct. 12th 9:00AM
Charter Review Committee	            Oct. 14th 3:30PM
City Commission Pre-Meeting                 Oct. 22nd 8:00AM
City Commission Meeting                        Oct. 26th 5:30PM
Table Talk w/City Manager	            Oct. 28th 5:30PM

Utilities Update

Pet Shot Clinics
Our next pet shot clinics are Sept. 18th & Oct. 16th          

8AM-12PM at Lynn Haven Animal Shelter located at 1750 
Recreation Dr., Lynn Haven, FL 32444. For more information 

call 850.265.4699 or go to our Facebook page.

City of Lynn Haven Beautification Board still have some 
positions open. The Board studies, investigates, develops 
and recommends to the City Commission plans for 
improving the beautification and cleanliness of the City. 
Contact Ben Janke bjanke@cityoflynnhaven.com to apply.   

Beautification Board Vacancies


